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Principal: Mr Mark Davies 

Tuesday 5 April 2016 
 

Bathurst Goldfields Excursion 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 
Your child has expressed interest, and has paid a $20 non-refundable deposit to attend our 
upcoming Nepean Valley Small Schools excursion to the Bathurst Goldfields. The final confirmed 
cost of the trip is $54 per student. 
 
Date:  Thursday 19 May 2016 (Term 2 Week 4) 
 
Time:  Departing Luddenham Public School at 7.15am sharp. 
  All students must be at school by 7am. 
  Returning to Luddenham Public School at approx. 6pm. 
 
Address: Luddenham Public School: 24 Jamison Street, Luddenham 
 
Travel: Coach 
 
What to wear: Students must be dressed in clothes suitable for outdoor activities all day, including 
a hat. The weather in the Blue Mountains can be unpredictable, so we are recommending bringing 
a jacket in case of a weather change. The program will continue regardless of the weather, so a 
plastic poncho for rain protection may be necessary also.  
 
What to bring:  
Students must bring their own recess, lunch and afternoon snack in a small bag or sturdy plastic 
bag. Please ensure that your child has at least one bottle of water. Please note that there are no 
opportunities for students to buy food or drink at the venue.  
 
Balance of $34 due by Friday, 29 April 2016 (End of Week 1, Term 2), thank you. 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Mr Mark Davies      Mr Tim Boyd 
Principal       Organising Teacher 
 

 
 

Bathurst Goldfields Excursion 
 

Balance of $34 (per child) due BY Friday 29 April 2016 (Week 1, Term 2), thank you. 
 
Students Name/s__________________________________________________Class/s_______________ 
 
I have made an online payment of $ 34.00 per child:  Date: _______   Receipt Number: ________ 
 
I enclose $ 34.00 (cash/cheque) per child: ____________________ 

mailto:wallacia-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

